From: DEBORAH WALSH [mailto:debbiewalsh70@hotmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 27, 2023 8:56 AM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>

Subject: New garage in Borden

Good morning,

| would like to voice my opinion regarding the possibility of a new garage being opened in Borden. | totally oppose it
happening. The ones that are already there are looking after the needs of their clientele perfectly. They support the
community and have for many years.

All the best,
Deborah Walsh



